
Sent: Saturday, 14 March 2015 10:04 AM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Ashfield pool  
 
 
I write to you concerned that there is consideration to close Ashfield pool 
 
Ashfield pool is a key recreational facility to our community ... My family uses the pool regularly as does 
my children's school We are members of Ashfield Amateur Seimming Club too and use the pool on 
Saturdays 
 
I understand there is a proposed special rate variation request to renew the outdoor pools I support the 
need to upgrade the pool and would as a community member be very distressed if the pool closed 
 
Kathy Totidis 
 


